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January 30, 2019

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, BSE Limited,

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,

Plot No.C/1, G Block, Dalal Street,

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Mumbai-400 001

Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051

Scrip code: COROMANDEL/506395

Dear Sirs,

Sub: Update on the Fire Accident that tool: piace in our unit in Sarigam on January 28, 2019

Further to our letter dated January 29, 2019, about a fire accident that took place on January 28, 2019

at the product godown in one of our manufacturing units at Sarigam, Gujarat, this is to inform you

that the Company has received a notice from Gujarat Pollution Control Board (GPCB) this evening to

close the operations at our Sarigam unit, citing pollution caused by the said incident.

We wish to inform you that the fire at the godown has been put out and the smoke emanating from

the debris has been brought under control with the assistance of experts. Adequate measures are

being taken for safe disposal of the debris and the damaged goods. The Company is taking necessary

steps to represent the matter with GPCB for revocation of the closure notice and is hopeful of early

resumption of the operations at the said unit.

Kindly note that this is not a Material event as per the Company's Policy for determination of

materiality for disclosure of information or events to stock exchanges under Regulation 30 of the SEBI

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.

We request you to take note of the same.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

For Coromandel International Limited

LWWJ;
P Varadarajan
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Company Secretary
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